
From: Mowery, Kathleen S
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: PC application for Lost Tank 30 19 Battery
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2020 1:31:11 PM

Hi Dean,
 
Yes, that is correct!
 
Thanks,
Kathleen Mowery
Regulatory Engineer
713-366-5109 (office)
 
 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 1:45 PM
To: Mowery, Kathleen S <Kathleen_Mowery@oxy.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PC application for Lost Tank 30 19 Battery
 
Hello Ms. Mowery,
 
I am reviewing the PC application for the Lost Tank 30 19 Battery operated by Oxy USA, Inc.
 
It looks like the initial plan for this battery is to have a separator for each well, but then bulk testing
for allocation is also mentioned within this application. Is the plan to add additional wells to this
battery later at which point bulk testing will be used?
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Specialist
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
(505) 476-3471
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